
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Jim Marshall, Director of Public Safety 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

Category: CONSENT AGENDA 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Contract with State of Minnesota and the City of Marshall for HAZMAT Services to Southwest 

Minnesota 

Background 

Information: 

For twenty years the City of Marshall has been committed to a professional and technical 

services contract with the State of Minnesota to provide regional HAZMAT response to a 

fourteen-county area through the Southwest Minnesota Chemical Assessment Team.  In 

October of 2022 the current contract ended, and the Marshall Fire Department was asked to 

submit a proposal to continue the services through June 30th, 2024. 

On October 17th, 2022, the State Fire Marshal’s Office awarded the attached contract to the 

Marshall Fire Department.  The total dollar amount of the contract is for $100,000.  The duties, 

amounts and payments are similar to past contracts. 

Additional equipment, capital items and funding may be made available to the City of Marshall 

throughout the term of the contract. 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: No matching funds required - $100,000 awarded to the City of Marshall 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

None 

Recommendations: Consider entering into an agreement with the State of Minnesota for the Marshall Fire 

Department to provide HAZMAT Response to Southwest Minnesota. 

 


